March 5, 2021 .

To - Ontario Energy Board ( OEB )Hearing to consider the next steps in eliminating Hydro One
Networks Inc.s Seasonal Rate Class ( EB — 2020 — 0246 ) .

Subject — Elimination of the Seasonal Rate Class .

We are writing to follow up the Hydro One notice that was enclosed with our recent Hydro One
billing which we received a few days ago . This notice said that the OEB is considering the elimination
of the Seasonal Rate Class which would significantly increase the hydro rates of hundreds of families
who go to the lake on a part time bases .

We have calculated that our bills will increase by about 110 % if this proposal is approved .

We have been hydro customers for decades and do not want the Seasonal Rate Class eliminated .

We do pay pay monthly delivery fees for all 12 months a year including the 7 months we do not go to
the lake .

This change is very unfair to long time customers and we strongly oppose this change .

We also find the March 15 +2021 very short as we just received our bill a few days ago .

Thank -you :

- ( C
Vaughan and Valerie Mcleod






